
To: Dr. Dave Palzet, Superintendent  
From: Kathleen Tomei, Principal of Pleasantdale Elementary School  
RE: 2025 - 2026 Class Size Enrollment Update  
Date: September 8, 2025  
 
Below are the current class enrollments for the 2025-2026 school year as of September 8, 2025.  
 
Administration and staff work collaboratively to create sections that meet the scheduling needs of our 
students.  As new students enroll, records are reviewed to help place students in the appropriate classes.  
Overall, the majority of sections are within the Board guidelines.  
 
In 1st grade, there are 3 sections over Board guidelines. One of these sections is co-taught. The other two 
sections receive additional aide support during Flex Math and Flex Reading, as well as math and writing 
blocks. Furthermore, our English Language Specialists support these two classrooms. We continue to 
monitor the needs of these classrooms. 
 
In 3rd Grade, 3 sections are above Board guidelines. As previously shared with the Board, instructional 
planning has led to breaking this grade level into 5 instructional groups for foundational skills. Seven 
teachers are spread out over the five groups, with two sections being co-taught with a reading specialist.  
In addition to this support, we will also have consistent enrichment support for the four classes available 
for ELA and Math so that we can better focus on individual students’ needs. Mrs. Bedell, our Learning 
Enrichment Specialist will be working with the four 3rd grade teachers to provide enrichment for students 
in each class, and she will also pull enrichment groups for both reading and math throughout the year.  
 
 

 Section 1 Section 2 Sections 3 Section 4 Section 5 Total Guideline 

PreK AM 11 14    25 
15 

PreK PM 8     8 

Kindergarten 17 16 17 16 16 82 20 

1st Grade 21 21 20 21  83 20 

2nd Grade 18 20 20 18  76 24 

3rd Grade 24 26 25 25  100 24 

4th Grade 22 22 22 21  87 25 

 
 


